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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We know the end of the year is coming when the Year 12 

Graduation assembly has been completed. A big thank you 

to the Stage 6 staff , families and students for being part of 

the memories. 

We wish all our leavers success and enjoyment in their next 

endeavours. A special congratulations to Seth and Michael 

in making an appearance in the hall .  As Jack reminded me 

at the end I forgot one thing “HIP HIP HOORAY!”  Good 

Luck. 

Students changing school in 2021 

It is with a little sadness  that we say “Goodbye” to three 

students. Two students have asked to transfer to 

Peterborough to cut down on travel times; a lovely little 

Primary girl and Domonic in HS 2. We wish them well and 

hope they show Peterborough how clever the students at 

Para Meadows are. 

We also wish young Hardy great success as he transitions 

to his local primary school, we are very proud of the steps 

you have taken in building your social skills ready for 

mainstream. 

SCHOOL STARTING DATE 2021 

Next  year we will be starting the year with two staff 

development days, those being on the Wednesday 27th of 

January and Thursday 28th of January. Returning students 

will start on Friday  the 29th of January 2021. School 

Assisted Transport will be in contact over the last week of 

the holidays to confirm times of transport. All new students 

will be starting on Monday the 1st of February. 

Teachers will be sending home student health care 

documents to give families time to follow up any changes to 

medication, medical conditions, updating ASCIA plans, 

Asthma plans in preparation for 2021. 

Bucky News 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to David and Ryan and all the students 

in Primary 2 for being peaceful and listening. A very 

important skill leading into the holiday times. All 

students have worked hard on being Kind, Careful, 

Peaceful and Proud 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish all the students, families 

and carers a very happy and relaxing 

Christmas for 2020, from all the staff at  

Para  Meadows School 

All Students are welcome 

to our BUCKY FUN DAY! 

Every class will be out in 

the sun, jumping, and 

sliding a session away!!! 



 A day with Primary 7 
Kai creating artworks 

 

 

The students created this 

collage to consolidate the 

Geography Unit: ‘Where the 

Forest Meets the Sea’ by 

Jeannie Baker. 

Kai, floating his boat 
discovering what 
causes objects to 
move in different 
ways in the ‘physical 
world’ 

Science time. 

Violet 

working 

hard at 

her 

drawing 

and  

colouring 

skills 



A day with Primary 7 

Blake having a great time  

creating musical tunes! 
Violet cooking up a 

storm! great work. 
Blake and Violet working on 

the interactive whiteboard 

together. 

History 

Our class completed a unit of work looking at homes and every day items built by the Dharawal 
people of the Illawarra on who’s land our school is built. The students created their own version 
of a Gunyah complete with cooking utensils and coolamons for carrying items. 

  

Blake 

painting 

the  

Aboriginal  

flag and 

stripping 

bark to use 

in building 

our  

Gunyah 

Gunyah: Aboriginal bush 

hut, typically made of sheets 

of bark and branches. We 

built our own! 



Year 12 graduation ceremony 

Thurs 10th Dec Susanna 

Fri 11th Dec John 

Mon 14th Dec Adrianna 

Tues 15th Dec Jean & Tracey 

CLOSED 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your 

day please phone Tracy on 

0438273836 


